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If you are a serviceman in Vietnam receiving a free Fifth Estate subscription the only notice you will get of its expiration is the sudden disappearance of the paper from your life.




We still want to get you guys the news about our culture, the GI movement, and anti-war activity, so if you qualify for a renewal (still in ‘Nam) send us a letter telling us to put you back on our subscription list. If you are short we will be glad to send you papers for your remaining time. If you are still in the service, but not in ‘Nam, a year’s sub is $2; if you’re completely free of the green machine it’s $3.75. Power to you.




      

    

  
    
      

NOTICE




The new mailing address of Broken Arrow, Selfridge Air Force Base’s anti-war paper, is Box 471, Mt Clemens MI 48043.




      

    

  
    
      

Related




See Fifth Estate’s Vietnam Resource Page.




      

    

  